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Caleb is Coming to Tisdale

The Town of Tisdale is very proud and excited to announce that Caleb Village will be moving
ahead and proceeding to the construction phase. Mayor Rolly Zimmer expressed his
enthusiastic support for Caleb when asked. “This is truly a great project for Tisdale and the
region. It allows seniors the opportunity to have a quality of life that is deserved while
remaining within the region. It has been a great experience working with Caleb — a relationship
that began in 2010, we lock forward to having them in our community long term”. When asked
about the support for the project, he thanked all those who showed interest in Caleb Tisdale.
“We really appreciate the confidence that the Caleb Group has shown in Tisdale as a
community. This was a project we saw as a benefit to local and regional needs and as a result,
we will see many new residents to Tisdale. | would also like to take the time to thank those who
supported the project from day one by purchasing and reserving condos. Without these great
people, we could not have made Caleb Tisdale a reality”.

Looking forward Mayor Zimmer is excited for the official announcement banquet in Tisdale
on January 25" where condo purchasers, as well as representatives from Caleb and the Town
of Tisdale will be in attendance for a ribbon cutting ceremony and kick off. “It has been the
pleasure of the Town of Tisdale to work with the Caleb Group in achieving this positive result.
Not only will the project be of great benefit to the seniors of Tisdale and area it will also provide
employment opportunity for others. Caleb and the condo purchasers deserve a great kick off to
recognize their collective efforts”, Zimmer said.

For more information on the Caleb Project please call Gord Mamer at 873-4106 or if
interested in purchasing a condo contact Ron Folstad at 229-4872.



